
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 9/13/2010 4:42:46 PM

'Semcer, Melissa' (melissa.semcer@cpuc.ca.gov)
Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Follow up on QF Summit vehicles

Thanks, Melissa. I look forward to hearing from you!

From: Semcer, Melissa [mailto:melissa.semcer@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2010 4:36 PM 
To: Horner, Trina 
Cc: Harris, Andrew L
Subject: RE: Follow up on QF Summit vehicles

I'll let you both know as soon as I have a better thought through answer!

Thanks,

Melissa Semcer
CPUC Climate Change Market Strategies 
415-703-1925

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2010 4:35 PM 
To: Semcer. Melissa 
Cc: Redacted
Subject: Follow up on QF Summit vehicles

Hi Melissa, when you have feedback on QF Summit process, you can let either Andy or me know - I'm 
at I Redacted] as you know, or Andy is at [Redacted] orl Redacted _ [ Thank you!

Trina

SB GT&S 0490122
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